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Single Family Housing Guaranteed Loan 
Program (SFHGLP) Temporary Exceptions in 
Relation to COVID-19 Pandemic 
On March 27, 2020, original guidance was issued and subsequently extended concerning 
temporary exceptions in relation to the COVID-19 pandemic.  The temporary exception 
guidance will expire on June 30, 2021. 

Questions regarding program policy and this announcement may be directed to the 
National Office Division at sfhgld.program@usda.gov or (202) 720-1452.  

Thank you for your support of the Single-Family Housing Guaranteed Loan Program!  
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